
 

 

Circular No (13) for 2017 

Nomination of employees for National & Reserve Service 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavours. 

Pursuant to the Federal Law No (6) for 2014 concerning the National and 

Reserve Service as amended; and as per the strategic partnership between 

FAHR and the National and Reserve Service Authority including coordination 

between the two parties regarding enrolment of employees in the voluntary 

military service according to the aforementioned law;  

And with reference to the letter received from the National and Reserve 

Service Authority dated April 4, 2017 on the amendment of mechanism for 

enrolment whereby the National and Reserve Service Authority will select 

recruits directly relying on its own database without reference to their entities, 

and based on 4 months of coordination with entities in selecting the previous 

batches aimed at 100% coverage of employees eligible for the service; 

 The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources, therefore, requests 

all ministries & federal entities to facilitate joining of eligible national 

employees to military service once they are selected and summoned by the 

National &Reserve Service Authority  

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,  

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

Issued on April 4, 2017 


